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I urge you to vote OUGT TO PASS on LD855, An Act to limit eligibility under the 
Maine Clean Election Act.  I believe this is a very good piece of legislation because 
they push the timing between asking for funds out to 15 years.  This makes sense 
because people who have run and won have developed a following and skills for 
raising money through serving in the Legislature.  They have been overusing this 
fund, and it is running out of funds. It's good for starting up a candidate but they 
should not become dependent.  Therefore, I think limiting them to once every 15 
years is an excellent idea.  Please vote OUGHT TO PASS on LD 855.  Help our 
candidates become better legislators by going to their constituents for help.  Thank 
you


